P.O. Box P • Lynbrook, New York 11563 • (516) 746-0066

Dear ADAM User:

The new ADAM computer has been exciting students, parents, hobbyists and all members of the family for only a short time, but the response to AUG (Adam Users' Group) has been much more than gratifying.

With the help of Coleco, our technical staff and our membership, we offer you the following:

- * HELPFUL HINTS ON USING SMARTWRITER, SMARTBASIC AND OTHER SOFTWARE DEVELOPED FOR THE ADAM COMPUTER.
- * PROGRAM AND HARDWARE AVAILABILITY.
- * EDUCATIONAL SOFTWARE AND GAME REVIEWS.
- * PROGRAMS DEVELOPED BY MEMBERS FOR EXCHANGE.
- * LIBRARY OF PUBLIC DOMAIN PROGRAMS.
- * UP-DATES AND INFORMATION FROM COLECO REGARDING THE ADAM.
- * INFORMATION ON HOW TO START YOUR OWN LOCAL AUG.

The above is represented in our bi-monthly newsletter, AUGment, that is received by all members. Annual membership must be accompanied by a completed application form.

Learn more about how you can get additional benefits from the POWER of ADAM. JOIN NOW!!!!

Very truly yours,

ADAM USERS' GROUP

Please make checks payable to AUG and mail to the above address.